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Subject:   FDIC and NCUA Insurance Limit Change – New Camera Logo Signage  
 
Hardware:  IRIS Sign Cameras 
 
  
SUMMARY 
  
As a result of the changes in the insurance coverage by the FDIC and NCUA, overlay decals and/or 
acrylic lenses are available from IRIS to update Sign Cameras installed at your customer sites.   
Replacing the entire lens requires disassembly of the camera housing.  There is no need to 
disassemble the housing to install the decal.  Images shown below are not to scale.  Order by P/N: 

 

GS-001 IRIS 

 Digital Video Systems 
GENERAL SUPPORT BULLETIN 

“New” Style Camera, Decal - P/N 101-12D (overlay decal) 
“New” Style Camera, Lens - P/N 400-137-03 (silk-screened acrylic) 

  

NCUA Decal - P/N 101-14D (overlay decal) 
NCUA Lens - P/N 400-189-01 (silk-screened acrylic) 

  

This is used 
with cameras 
that have the 
two-piece lens 
in the housing. 

This is used with 
older cameras 
that have the 
one-piece lens 
in the housing. 

This is used 
with cameras 
that have the 
one-piece or 
two-piece lens 
in the housing. 

“Old” Style Camera, FDIC Decal - P/N 101-12OSD (overlay decal) 

Camera “aperture” is within logo field. 

  

SAMPLE 

SAMPLE 

SAMPLE 


